
BOIL WATER ORDER 
 

Murray Water District #2 customers SOUTH of 
Applewood Drive are under a Boil Water Order 
until further notice.   
 
Customers are directed to immediately start boiling 
all drinking water.  This includes water for drinking, 
making ice cubes, washing food, brushing teeth or 
any other activity involving consumption of water. 
 
Water should be brought to a full, rolling boil for at 
least five minutes to ensure that it is safe for 
consumption.  Boiled water may be stored at room 
temperature or refrigerated in a closed container 
until needed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Murray 
Public Works at 270-762-0336. 
 
Please delay this information as much as possible. 
 


